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Conference attended:  European Society of Clinical Pharmacy annual European Symposium in 

Lisbon, Portugal, 28/30 October 2015 

 

Attendance at this symposium benefited my development as it offered me an opportunity to 

present my work to an international audience. The symposium focused on developing clinical 

pharmacy, education and research within the field.  

 

The symposium also offered me the opportunity to attend workshops. At this event, I attended; 

“Successful Scientific Writing: getting conference abstracts accepted and “Successful Scientific 

Writing: original research papers”. Both of these workshops were run by Froppe van Mill, editor 

of the International Journal of Clinical Pharmacy.  

 

These workshops provided valuable insights into the selection process which will be of future 

benefit to my academic development. 

 


